
 
 

Dear Parents of Remote Students: 
      If your student did not come on campus to have his/her portrait taken in October and you would still like to 
have a portrait photo in the yearbook, please use the link below and follow the instructions ​specifically​. 
If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Gray at cgray@eanesisd.net. 
 

https://forms.gle/ZMEmYdzLaJz3YEJS7​                 
 
     Also, if you’d like to have candid photos considered for the Yearbook, use this link to send those.  They can 
be sports (doesn’t have to be school related), hobbies, talents, new things your student has learned during the 
quarantine period or any accomplishments since June 2020 - March 2021.  We also would like photos and 
descriptions of how you are celebrating Thanksgiving and other cultural traditions this year.  Photos can 
include other family members and students.  
 
https://forms.gle/cUcqFjJCGVbe1zgDA  
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